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} LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3
/ Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166
|
20th ¥ebruary, 1959,

¢ (8) Dear Sir,
il Steamer "CARIBBEAN TRADER"
%K/SJL With reference to Baltimore report

No.11532 and the remarks on the back of the
rpt.9 that the Owners' attention had been drawn
to the fact that the furnaces of the port and
starboerd boilers requiredto be renewed by

the end of December, 1958, & shall be glad to
learn whether you can furnish me with any
information regarding this matter in view of
the fact that the limit has now expired.

Yours faithfully,

ﬁ' Azsistont Clerk to the

f Classification Committee.
% The Secretary,

| NEW YORK.
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